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PROPOSED ACQUISITION – RECEIPT OF LISTING AND QUOTATION NOTICE 

 
 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same 
meanings as ascribed to them in the Company’s circular dated 14 December 2023. 
 
1. The board of directors (the "Board" or "Directors") of 9R Limited (the "Company") refers to the 

Company’s previous announcements dated 14 July 2023, 3 December 2023 and 5 January 2024 
(together, the “Announcements”) and the circular dated 14 December 2023 in relation to the 
proposed acquisition of (i) Lavish Pearl Sdn Bhd; (ii) Booming Gain Sdn Bhd; (iii) Redbox (1st 
Avenue) Sdn Bhd; (iv) Sunlight Ventures Sdn Bhd; (v) Lovely Pyramid Sdn Bhd; (vi) Majestic 
Glory Sdn Bhd; and (vii) Cheer Bonanza Sdn Bhd as a major transaction.  
 

2. The Board is pleased to announce that the Company has, on 9 January 2024, received the listing 
and quotation notice (the “LQN”) from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the 
“SGX-ST”) for the listing and quotation of the Consideration Shares and the Earn-Out Shares 
subject to the compliance with the SGX-ST’s listing requirements.  
 

3. The LQN from the SGX-ST is not to be taken as an indication of the merits of the Consideration 
Shares, the Earn-Out Shares, the Proposed Acquisition, the Company, its subsidiaries and their 
securities. 
 

4. The Company will keep the shareholders informed of any further development on the Proposed 
Acquisition and the Proposed Allotment by way of further announcement(s) as appropriate or 
when there are material developments in respect of the same. 

 
5. Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing or trading in 

Shares. The Proposed Acquisition is subject to the fulfilment of conditions precedent and 
conditions subsequent under the SPA. There is no certainty or assurance that the Proposed 
Acquisition will be completed or that no changes will be made to the terms thereof. Shareholders 
and potential investors are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements 
by the Company carefully. Shareholders and potential investors should consult their stockbrokers, 
bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about the actions 
they should take. 

 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF  
9R Limited  
Datuk Low Kim Leng 
Chairman and Independent Non-Executive Director 
9 January 2024 
 
 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, UOB Kay Hian Private Limited (the “Sponsor”).  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 
made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Lance Tan, Senior Vice President, at 8 Anthony Road, #01- 01, Singapore 
229957, telephone (65) 6590 6881. 


